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16  March, 2017 

 

 ISABELLA NG – OUR LATEST JOSEPH THE BEAR WINNER!  

Recess on canteen days 
Thank you to Adamina for preparing the 
first cake for recess time this week. At 
the P&F meeting this coming Tuesday, 
we will discuss the future of recess in 
the canteen and keep you posted. 
Please come along if you have some 
feedback on how we may progress with 
this.  

Thank you 
Thank you Brother Robert for leading 
the Year 4/5 Liturgy of the Word 
yesterday. It was lovely to have your 
input. A job well done to the Year 4/5 
class and Miss Moynihan.  

St Joseph’s Commissioning School Mass 
Thank you for the wonderful response 
we have had to join in this weekend’s 
Commissioning Mass and morning tea. 
We are expecting over 80 people to 
attend the morning tea. A reminder 
Mass commences at 8.30am sharp in 
the church. All Year 6 students are to 
wear full summer uniform which 
includes the woolen jumper. I look 
forward to seeing you there.  

 

P & F and School Board 
Lock them in…they are this coming week 
Tuesday 21 March. P&F commences at 
5.30pm and Board at 7.00pm in the 
staffroom.  

Guppy Street Roadworks 
This Shire meeting will take place on 
Tuesday 28 March at 5.00pm in the 
school library.  

Parent Teacher Interviews 
Keep an eye on correspondence from 
your child’s teacher soon as they will be 
calling for your presence at a one to one 
parent teacher interview.  
 
When does Term Two start? 
The start of next term for students will 
be Wednesday 26 April. Please note, 
Monday 24 April will be a pupil free day 
and then ANZAC day falls on Tuesday 25 

April.  
 
PBS update 
Our systems are well and truly in place 
now – can you believe that we are 2 
years into the PBS framework? At a 
recent staff meeting we refined the 
steps following on from negative 
behaviour and the consequences which 
result. As with any good positive 
behaviour program, there are heaps of 
rewards and checks along the way to 
acknowledge positive behaviour and 
also steps to follow when poor  

 

behavioural choices are made. The 
students in Years 4-6 were this week 
reminded about the warning system 
over recess and lunch time. As parents, 
we will always inform you if your child 
has demonstrated a number of poor 
behaviours during a play time. The 
teachers and myself continue to monitor 
a checklist and will communicate with 
you if the need arises.  
 
Parish Shed Mass and BBQ 
The annual Parish ‘Shed Mass’ is on again 
on Saturday 1 April. It is always nice to 
see some of our school families attend 
this event to support the Parish and raise 
some money.  
 
Have a fantastic weekend everyone and 
I look forward to seeing you all on 
Sunday.  
 
Carlo Pardini 
Principal 
 

 WHAT’S COMING UP? 
 

Fri 17 Mar       St Patrick’s Day 
 

Sun 19 Mar     St Joseph’s Day & School 
Mass 

 

Tue 28 Mar     Shire Meeting @ School 
 
Sat 1 April Parish Shed Mass 
 
 
  

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility 
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Celebrating their birthday 
 

Kaas Van Hazendonk – Wednesday 
22 March  

 

   
 

 
 

Year 5/6 
In class last week we reached our 
class point total of 300 so we are all 
eagerly awaiting a movie 
afternoon/evening at school. I will let 
you know more details as the time 
nears - at this point no date or time 
has been set yet. Well done 5/6! 
 
Thank you to those parents who 
have returned their child's 
assessment book with a written 
comment on the term page. If you 
have not done so yet, please return 
ASAP. There will be a quick turn 
around this term and you will see 
them coming home again in week 10 
with more assessment pieces. 
 
A reminder that the Year 6 students 
are to wear their summer uniform to 
our Commissioning Mass on Sunday. 
They may change after Mass for our 
morning tea. Hope to see you all 
there to celebrate the graduating 
class and the school community. 
 
Year 4/5 
This week was the Year 4/5 Liturgy of 
the Word with Communion. A huge 
thank you to Brother Robert for 
saying our liturgy and to those 
parents who came along to the 
celebration. The students read 
beautifully and this was a great 
opportunity for the students to see 
their Religion artwork displayed. 
“Forgiveness allows our heart to 
heal.”  
 
 

M J R Award: 
Congratulations to our Joseph 

the Bear winner: 

Isabella Ng 
For always being prepared to 
assist others around the school. 
Your lovely smile is always 
noticed. You show respect when 
talking to everyone and you are a 
great friend to many! 
Thank you for being a wonderful 
‘MJR’ person who makes our 
school come alive. 

 
Well done! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2/3 
The year 2/3 class have been 
working very hard on focusing in 
class and making their work a priority 
when in the classroom. They have 
written some great narratives and 
shown great interest in persuasive 
texts and even had an interesting 
class debate.  
We are very excited to start our 
‘crunchy critters’ in art which 
focuses on the season of autumn.  
And are hoping to continue working 
together so we have enough class 
points to have a special bonus 
surprise!  
 
 
 
K/P/1 
The K/P/1 class has been very busy 
learning about emotions and how 
we can express them while also 
being resilient. 
We met “Bounce Back Bear” who 
showed us how to be thankful by 
looking through our handmade 
glasses! 
The children are getting very good at 
counting, ordering numbers and 
naming and describing 2D shapes. 
Hopefully in a few weeks the 
children will be able to bring home 
some produce that they have grown 
with their buddies at the Pemberton 
Community Garden.   
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P & F News... 
From the President:                 
 

From Rose’s desk... 
 
Thank you Lisa – Thank you to Lisa for a 
great job whilst I was on leave. 
The office will be open on Friday, 
Monday and Thursday.  
 
Absentees 
A number of Absentee follow up notes 
have gone home this week. If would be 
greatly appreciated if parents could 
please ensure that they are filled out 
and sent back to the office ASAP.  
We require written notes for all 
student absences. Thank you for your 
assistance.  

 
Canteen 
On canteen this week Tuesday 21 
March 
     Melissa Church & Joo Kim Ebsary  
 
Tues 28 March 
     Paula Della Franca & Lisa Ebsary 

 
           

Dear Parents, 
 
Getting some great feedback about 
our “Chocolate Cake” we had on 
Tuesday at recess.  
 
Our next Canteen Special is in the 
pipeline so stay tuned! 
 
Don’t forget winter will be here 
before we know it. So get in early and 
check those winter uniforms. Please 
feel free to call or SMS me if you need 
to put in an order. Order forms are 
also available from the office. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Tuesday 
21 March at 5.30 pm. Hope to see 
you there J 
 
Until next week  
Kerry Bendotti      
0428 186 633 
 

Sacred Heart  

Parish annual  

Fundraiser  

 

Saturday  1 st  April  

Bendottiôs Farm 
 

Come along and help support fundraise for our 
Parish. 

Lots of food, fun and fellowship. 
 

Commencing at 6pm with our Parish Mass 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St Joseph’s School 
PO Box 415 
12 Guppy Street, 
Pemberton WA, 6260. 
 

P: 9776 1180 
e:admin@stj.wa.edu.au 
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These are still places left for students to enrol in these courses. If you would like information or wish to enrol please 
contact the Manjimup Campus as soon as possible as these courses are competitive and fill up quickly. Students must be 
enrolled to secure their place in the course.  
The Manjimup Campus is happy to accommodate your needs and add in extra courses if necessary. Onsite delivery for 
courses are also available at a date that suits you (Minimum numbers required). Please contact us to discuss your options. 
 

AusChem Accreditation 
AHCCHM303A - Prepare and Apply Chemicals AHCCHM304A - Transport, Handle and Store Chemicals  
This course is run over 2 days from 8:30am to 4:30pm on the following dates: 
Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th June 2017 
This 2 day course is intended for those working with chemicals and gaining AusChem WA accreditation. This is an AQTF 
Level 3course designed for people who will be spraying WITHOUT supervision. 
 

AusChem Re-Accreditation  AHCCHM401A - Minimise Risks in the Use of Chemicals  
This is a one day course from 8:30am to 4:30pm run on the following dates: 
Thursday 23rd March 2017                       Thursday 15th June 2017 
This one-day course is an essential update for primary producers in all aspects of chemical use and is designed to maintain 
AusChem WA accreditation. It covers new information in environmental safety, personal and occupational health and 
safety, legislation, spraying and calibration techniques, residues and resistance to chemicals. 
 

AHCMOM212A - Operate Quad Bikes 
This is a one day course from 8:30am to 4:30pm run on the following dates: 
Tuesday 21st March 2017                         Tuesday 23rd May 2017 
This course will take you through the process of maintaining and operating quad bikes (four wheeled). 
 

AHCARB205A - Operate and Maintain Chainsaws 
This is a one day course from 8:30am to 4:30pm run on the following dates: 
Friday 31st March 2017   Friday 12th May 2017 
This course covers the process of: maintaining, preparing and operating hand-held chainsaws in a work environment which 
can be transferred to the homestead. You will gain skills and knowledge in understanding the correct type of chainsaw for 
a particular task, how to use the chainsaw, maintain the chainsaw and store suitable personal protective equipment. 
 

AHCMOM202A - Operate a Tractor  This is a one day course from 8:30am to 4:30pm run on the following dates: 
Friday 28th April 2017   Friday 16th June 2017 
This course will take you through the process of operating tractors with or without attached equipment and defines the 
standard required to: carry out pre-operational checks and attachments according to manufacturer's directions; operate 
tractor in a safe and controlled manner; implement shut-down procedures; store machinery and equipment and record 
maintenance and operation details. 
 

TLILIC2011A - Operate a Forklift   This course is run over 2 days from 8:30am to 4:30pm on the following dates: 
Thursday 6th and Friday 7th April 2017  Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd June 2017 
This course is relevant for anyone wishing to obtain the Nationally Recognised High Risk Work Licence to Operate a Forklift. 
Students will be awarded the High Risk Licence class LF that is recognised across all Australian States and Territories. 
Minimum age of 18 years. 
 

HLTAID003 - Provide First Aid  This is a one day course from 8:30am to 4:30pm run on the following dates: 
Thursday 27th April 2017  Thursday 15th June 2017 
This course covers a broad range of topics to enable participants to confidently manage emergency situations and provide 
a first aid response to a casualty. It is suitable to both people in workplaces and members of the public who want training 
in first aid. 
 

HLTAID004 - Provide an Emergency First Aid Response in an Education and 
Care Setting (Childcare First Aid ) This is a one day course from 8:30am to 4:30pm run on the following dates: 
Tuesday 4th April 2017  Tuesday 13th June 2017 
This course covers a broad range of topics to enable participants to confidently manage emergency situations and provide 
a first aid response to a casualty. It is suitable to both people in workplaces and members of the public who want training 
in first aid. 
South Regional TAFE  Manjimup Campus 

T: 08 9771 7600 | F: 08 9771 7602 

E: manjimup@srtafe.wa.edu.au | W: southregionaltafe.wa.edu.au 

mailto:manjimup@srtafe.wa.edu.au
http://www.southregionaltafe.wa.edu.au/

